From: Betty Palma

Sent: December 12, 2020 10:24 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965 regarding 7550 Cumberland Street

Categories: Yellow Category, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

To Whom It May Concern,

I am a resident of Englewood Mews, which is the townhouse complex at 8701 16th Avenue, right next to the existing George Derby Manor, a recently developed facility that was constructed through the demolition of green space.

While I understand the need for affordable housing, the green space we have currently is such a beautiful natural place enjoyed by many in the neighbourhood. This area was such a saviour and place of sanctuary during the Covid-19 pandemic, especially during the Spring and Summer when activities were so limited. It would be a shame to excavate all the trees and plant-life currently growing in the area. This would devastate the area and the option for continued new growth and affect the biodiversity and continuation of the ecosystem. The trail system would be ruined forever and could not be enjoyed by future generations.

Please take my letter into consideration.

Sincerely, Betty Palma 37-8701 16th Avenue